
Craver, Patt

From: Egan, Joseph [eganl@entergy.com] K .V•J
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 1:55 PM I )
To: Balsam, Briana
Subject: RE: Pilgrim consultation

Thanks. I just got involved with a few specific details and was, not part of the larger, relicensing effort, so I
hadn't seen this letter.

I appreciate your efforts on this issue. As always, please let me know if there's anything I can do to help.

From: Balsam, Briana [mailto:Briana.Balsam(nrc.go-v]
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 1:15 PM
To: Egan, Joseph
Subject: RE: update on Pilgrim consultation

NMFS' March 26 letter to NRC indicated that they would likely conclude "may affect, but not likely to adversely
affect" any listed species. Julie hasn't indicated anything further that would make me think otherwise.

Look at the last sentence on the bottom of page 1: http://pbadupws.nrc.-qov/docs/ML1208/ML12087A025.pdf

From: Egan, Joseph [mailto:ieganl1centergy.com1
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 11:47 AM
To: Balsam, Briana
Subject: RE: update on Pilgrim consultation

Thanks Briana.

Any idea what the letter might say?

From: Balsam, Briana [mailto:Briana.Balsam(dnrc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 10:55 AM
To: Susco, Jeremy; Smith, Maxwell; Uttal, Susan; Egan, Joseph
Subject: FW: update on Pilgrim consultation

FYI

From: Julie Crocker rmailto:juliecrocker(inoaa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 10:52 AM
To: Balsam, Briana; Logan, Dennis
Subject: update on Pilgrim consultation

Hi Briana and Dennis -

Just wanted to touch base on Pilgrim. I have a complete draft letter in our clearance process. I am going to be
out of the office after 12 today and not back in until the morning of the 25th -- other staff are prepared to
continue working on getting the letter through clearance in my absence. If there are any questions while I am
out, please contact Kim Damon-Randall, Acting ARA for Protected Resources by phone 978-282-8485 or email
(Kimberl y.Damon-Randall @noaa.gov).
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Tharnk you for your patience and cooperation during this!

Julie

Julie Crocker
Protected Resources Division
Northeast Regional Office
National Marine Fisheries Service
55 Great Republic Drive
Gloucester, MA 01930
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